
IMPORTANT DATES & WEB-
SITE  ADDRESSES  

• Road safety week starting 20th 
November. 

 
• Mr Dave Cullem to do a work-

shop for students at our school.  
 
• 27th November—coffee after-

noon, 2:00pm to raise funds 
for road safety equipment.  

 
• PCSO Marc Ireland—Stanford 

Centre Drop In, 7th November  
& 5th December 1:30—3:00pm 

 
Useful information sites:-  
 
• www.3m.co.uk/intl/

uk3mstreetwise2008/
ChildRoadSafety.htm 

 
• www.bikeability.org.uk 
 
• www.dft.gov.uk/think/

education 
 
• PCSO Marc Ireland email-

marc.ireland@humberside.pn
n.police.uk  

 
• Report any parking issues at 

carparkingissues@nelincs.gov.uk 
 
• Parking enforcement—326290  

Road Safety 
At Stanford 

School 
The Team. 

Thank you to the Parish 

Counsellors,  

School Governors,  

Community Members 

the Well-being Team  

and Pupil Voice 

Pupil Voice.  



 

What’s it about?  

Road safety is about being safe 

and feeling safe on our way to 

school.  It’s about reducing 

traffic congestion outside our 

school. It matters because 

1,300 children are killed or 

seriously injured on our roads 

every year— that’s 25 a 

week! (Dept of Transport 2010) 

We can help to reduce these 

numbers by wearing safety 

helmets when we bike or scoot 

to school; we can wear bright 

or high viz clothing too.  Walk 

to school and enjoy the 

scenery, enjoy nature and help 

to look after our environment! 

 

What Road Safety 

Means To Me:- 

Road safety is important to me 

because life matters.  - Jasmin 

Parking is limited outside our 

school, so let’s save it for 

people who really need it.— 

Ethan 

Walking encourages people 

not to use their cars so much.

— Joe 

It’s important to me because 

wearing a safety helmet could 

save your head and save your 

brain.— Charlotte 

Be bright, be seen! I’m always 

on my bike, if cars can’t see 

me, I could be hit and maybe 

injured.—William 

A hi viz Jacket may save your 

life and don’t forget your dogs 

too!- Jessica and Kajithra 

 

 

Where Could We 

Park? 

From The Pub in the village, it 

takes approximately 7 minutes 

to walk, there is ample car 

parking and the route is safe 

to walk for years 5 & 6, but 

younger children would need 

to be accompanied.    

From Butt Lane, it takes 10 or 

11 minutes to walk, again, 

there is ample parking, safe to 

walk and places to safely cross 

the road.   

From The Pitt, it takes about 4 

minutes to walk, it’s a safe 

route, but parking is limited 

and cars would still have to 

drive past our school.  


